

Developing arts facilities · Arts Park L.A. and Warner Performing Arts Square

August 11, 1987

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

Chairman of the Board Byron C. Campbell

Chairman Emeritus H.F. "Bert" Boeckmann, II

Ross Hopkins

First Vice Chairman Robert Voit

Second Vice Chairman Jane Boeckmann

> Secretary George Moss

Chief Financial Officer Jonathan L. "Jake" Jacobs

> Legal Advisor Edward A. Landry

Committee Chair

Leslie Kimball
Edward Landry
Doris "Dodo" Meyer
Tom Mitze
Cordella Owens
Joy Picus
Maury Rosas

DIRECTORS

Jim Bess
Larry Calemine
Don L. Dye
Pat Garner
Murray Fink
Margaret Kelly
Ada Beth Lee
Guy Martin
Fred Mautner
Sanford P. Paris
Warren S. Reid
Leonard Schaeffer
Jack Shine
Timothy Violé

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Madeleine Landry

Dear Patron of the Arts:

The Cultural Foundation will be opening, through the generosity of The Voit Companies, a 4,000 sq. ft. gallery, ARTSPACE in Warner Center this September.

We hope to bring to the San Fernando Valley exhibits of the highest quality as well as programs from some of Los Angeles' greatest cultural institutions.

To open ARTSPACE, The Foundation will be presenting Rufino Tamayo - 50 Years, a retrospective of Mexico's premier contemporary artist. The exhibit will include paintings and mixiografia from 1929 until the present. This promises to be one of the finest art exhibitions the Valley has seen and we hope that you will join us in celebrating this artists' genious.

In order that many might be exposed to the exhibition, and that you, as a non-profit organization might be able to use it for your own fundraising purposes, The Foundation would like to invite you to bring your organization and perhaps your supporters to a private showing of Tamayo - 50 Years.

The gallery is open to the public, Tuesday through Saturday. We have reserved Mondays, Sundays and some evenings for special groups to tour the exhibition and/or have private receptions. There is a minimal charge for security and air conditioning and you may charge to make revenue to support your own projects.

Since the exhibit is only with us for six weeks, if you have any interest in having it available to your organization you need to contact The Cultural Foundation immediately. We will fill dates on a first come, first served basis. Blank cards, depicting Tamayo paintings are available for your use as invitations.

Of course, you may also tour the exhibition at any time that it is open to the public as well. Should you wish a docent to speak to your group about Tamayo's work prior to or during your visit, this also can be arranged.

Page 2 Patron of the Arts August 11, 1987

We hope you will take advantage of this opportunity. 1988 has been declared the year of Tamayo by Mexico and most of this artist's works will be traveling south for a year of exhibition in his native land. This will be a unique opportunity to see a large number of his works together. Some paintings and mixiografias will be on sale during the exhibition as well.

Please contact Sheila Raikow, Director of the gallery for further information, (818) 716 2787. I have enclosed literature on The Cultural Foundation and our project for your perusal.

Sincerely,

Byron C. Campbell Chairman of The Board

BCC/jv